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There are 4 questions. 
 
1. Do you support our vision for the future of mathematics and data education? 



 
4. What are the first steps needed to begin the process of change? 
The first step is to assess the views of critical stakeholders and bodies that will shape the 
vision and execution. In addition to the obvious stakeholders, for example, teachers and 
employers, it would be good to incorporate the views of data scientists, current and recent 
pupils, and political parties into the process. 
 
 


